
 
17th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Darren,  

 

Thank you for your letter of 2nd March to the Secretary of State regarding your work on post 
EU funding arrangements in Wales. I am responding on his behalf as the Minister for Levelling 
Up.  
 
Firstly, I thank the Committee for their work and commitment to scrutinise these very important 
matters. 
 
While I am regrettably unable to appear before the Committee to give evidence, I would, 
however, be delighted to provide written evidence to the Committee to assist your work in this 
area. 
 
Thank you again for writing.    
 
 
 

With every good wish, 
  

  
   

 
DEHENNA DAVISON MP 

 

 
 
Darren Millar MS 
Chair, Economy, Trade, and Rural Affairs 
Committee 
 
By email  
 
  

 Dehenna Davison MP 
Minister for Levelling Up 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
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